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Data Mining: Concepts and Techniques provides the concepts and
techniques in processing gathered data or information, which will be
used in various applications. Specifically, it explains data mining
and the tools used in discovering knowledge from the collected data.
This book is referred as the knowledge discovery from data (KDD). It
focuses on the feasibility, usefulness, effectiveness, and
scalability of techniques of large data sets. After describing data
mining, this edition explains the methods of knowing, preprocessing,
processing, and warehousing data. It then presents information about
data warehouses, online analytical processing (OLAP), and data cube
technology. Then, the methods involved in mining frequent patterns,
associations, and correlations for large data sets are described. The
book details the methods for data classification and introduces the
concepts and methods for data clustering. The remaining chapters
discuss the outlier detection and the trends, applications, and
research frontiers in data mining. This book is intended for Computer
Science students, application developers, business professionals, and
researchers who seek information on data mining. Presents dozens of
algorithms and implementation examples, all in pseudo-code and
suitable for use in real-world, large-scale data mining projects
Addresses advanced topics such as mining object-relational databases,
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spatial databases, multimedia databases, time-series databases, text
databases, the World Wide Web, and applications in several fields
Provides a comprehensive, practical look at the concepts and
techniques you need to get the most out of your data

Presents literary criticism on the works of dramatists of all
nations, cultures, and time periods. Critical essays are selected
from leading sources, including published journals, magazines, books,
reviews, radio transcripts, diaries, newspapers, broadsheets,
pamphlets, and scholarly papers.

University Physics is designed for the two- or three-semester
calculus-based physics course. The text has been developed to meet
the scope and sequence of most university physics courses and
provides a foundation for a career in mathematics, science, or
engineering. The book provides an important opportunity for students
to learn the core concepts of physics and understand how those
concepts apply to their lives and to the world around them. Due to
the comprehensive nature of the material, we are offering the book in
three volumes for flexibility and efficiency. Coverage and Scope Our
University Physics textbook adheres to the scope and sequence of most
two- and three-semester physics courses nationwide. We have worked to
make physics interesting and accessible to students while maintaining
the mathematical rigor inherent in the subject. With this objective
in mind, the content of this textbook has been developed and arranged
to provide a logical progression from fundamental to more advanced
concepts, building upon what students have already learned and
emphasizing connections between topics and between theory and
applications. The goal of each section is to enable students not just
to recognize concepts, but to work with them in ways that will be
useful in later courses and future careers. The organization and
pedagogical features were developed and vetted with feedback from
science educators dedicated to the project. VOLUME III Unit 1: Optics
Chapter 1: The Nature of Light Chapter 2: Geometric Optics and Image
Formation Chapter 3: Interference Chapter 4: Diffraction Unit 2:
Modern Physics Chapter 5: Relativity Chapter 6: Photons and Matter
Waves Chapter 7: Quantum Mechanics Chapter 8: Atomic Structure
Chapter 9: Condensed Matter Physics Chapter 10: Nuclear Physics
Chapter 11: Particle Physics and Cosmology

Popular Science gives our readers the information and tools to
improve their technology and their world. The core belief that
Popular Science and our readers share: The future is going to be
better, and science and technology are the driving forces that will
help make it better.
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Alex Rogo is a harried plant manager working ever more desperately to
try and improve performance. His factory is rapidly heading for
disaster. So is his marriage. He has ninety days to save his plant or it will be closed by corporate HQ, with hundreds of job losses. It
takes a chance meeting with a colleague from student days - Jonah to help him break out of conventional ways of thinking to see what
needs to be done. Described by Fortune as a 'guru to industry' and by
Businessweek as a 'genius', Eliyahu M. Goldratt was an
internationally recognized leader in the development of new business
management concepts and systems. This 20th anniversary edition
includes a series of detailed case study interviews by David
Whitford, Editor at Large, Fortune Small Business, which explore how
organizations around the world have been transformed by Eli
Goldratt's ideas. The story of Alex's fight to save his plant
contains a serious message for all managers in industry and explains
the ideas which underline the Theory of Constraints (TOC) developed
by Eli Goldratt. Written in a fast-paced thriller style, The Goal is
the gripping novel which is transforming management thinking
throughout the Western world. It is a book to recommend to your
friends in industry - even to your bosses - but not to your
competitors!

University Physics is designed for the two- or three-semester
calculus-based physics course. The text has been developed to meet
the scope and sequence of most university physics courses and
provides a foundation for a career in mathematics, science, or
engineering. The book provides an important opportunity for students
to learn the core concepts of physics and understand how those
concepts apply to their lives and to the world around them. Due to
the comprehensive nature of the material, we are offering the book in
three volumes for flexibility and efficiency. Coverage and Scope Our
University Physics textbook adheres to the scope and sequence of most
two- and three-semester physics courses nationwide. We have worked to
make physics interesting and accessible to students while maintaining
the mathematical rigor inherent in the subject. With this objective
in mind, the content of this textbook has been developed and arranged
to provide a logical progression from fundamental to more advanced
concepts, building upon what students have already learned and
emphasizing connections between topics and between theory and
applications. The goal of each section is to enable students not just
to recognize concepts, but to work with them in ways that will be
useful in later courses and future careers. The organization and
pedagogical features were developed and vetted with feedback from
science educators dedicated to the project. VOLUME I Unit 1:
Mechanics Chapter 1: Units and Measurement Chapter 2: Vectors Chapter
3: Motion Along a Straight Line Chapter 4: Motion in Two and Three
Dimensions Chapter 5: Newton's Laws of Motion Chapter 6: Applications
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of Newton's Laws Chapter 7: Work and Kinetic Energy Chapter 8:
Potential Energy and Conservation of Energy Chapter 9: Linear
Momentum and Collisions Chapter 10: Fixed-Axis Rotation Chapter 11:
Angular Momentum Chapter 12: Static Equilibrium and Elasticity
Chapter 13: Gravitation Chapter 14: Fluid Mechanics Unit 2: Waves and
Acoustics Chapter 15: Oscillations Chapter 16: Waves Chapter 17:
Sound

Reels for 1973- include Time index, 1973-

Effective science teaching requires creativity, imagination, and
innovation. In light of concerns about American science literacy,
scientists and educators have struggled to teach this discipline more
effectively. Science Teaching Reconsidered provides undergraduate
science educators with a path to understanding students,
accommodating their individual differences, and helping them grasp
the methods--and the wonder--of science. What impact does teaching
style have? How do I plan a course curriculum? How do I make
lectures, classes, and laboratories more effective? How can I tell
what students are thinking? Why don't they understand? This handbook
provides productive approaches to these and other questions. Written
by scientists who are also educators, the handbook offers suggestions
for having a greater impact in the classroom and provides resources
for further research.

Vols. 1-69 include more or less complete patent reports of the U. S.
Patent Office for years 1825-1859. cf. Index to v. 1-120 of the
Journal, p. [415]

An informative, accessible, easy-to-use guide to physics, covering
the fundamental concepts and amazing discoveries that govern our
universe! We don’t need a U.S. Supreme Court ruling to know that
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everyone is governed by the laws of physics, but what are they? How
do they affect us? Why do they matter? What did Newton mean when he
said, "For every action there is an equal and opposite reaction?"
What is gravity? What is Bernoulli’s Principle? Einstein’s Theory of
Relativity? How do space, time, matter, and energy all interact? How
do scientific laws, theories, and hypotheses differ? Physics can
often seem difficult or complex, but it's actually beautiful and
fun—and it doesn't need to be hard to understand. Revised for the
first time in a decade, the completely updated third edition of The
Handy Physics Answer Book makes physics and its impact on us, the
world, and the universe entertaining and easy to grasp. It disposes
with the dense jargon and overly-complicated explanations often
associated with physics, and instead it takes an accessible,
conceptual approach—never dumbing down the amazing science, yet all
written in everyday English. The Handy Physics Answer Book tackles
big issues and concepts, like motion, magnetism, sound, and light,
and lots of smaller topics too—like, why don’t birds or squirrels on
power lines get electrocuted?—and makes them enlightening and
enjoyable for anyone who picks up this informative book. For everyone
who has ever wondered about the sources of energy production in the
United States, or how different kinds of light bulbs shine, or why
wearing dark-colored clothes is warmer than light-colored ones, or
even what happens when you fall into a black hole, The Handy Physics
Answer Book examines more than 1,000 of the most frequently asked,
most interesting, and most unusual questions about physics, including
How can I be moving even while I’m sitting still? If the Sun suddenly
disappeared, what would happen to the Sun’s gravity? What is the
energy efficiency of the human body? Why do golf balls have dimples?
How can ice help keep plants warm? What kinds of beaches are best for
surfing? What do 2G, 3G, 4G, and 5G wireless networks mean? Why
shouldn’t metal objects be placed in microwave ovens? Why does my
voice sound different on a recording? Can a light beam be frozen in
time? Why are soap bubbles sometimes so colorful? Why does a charged
balloon stick to a wall? Is Earth a giant magnet? What are gamma
rays? What happens when antimatter strikes matter? What is quantum
teleportation? Are artificial intelligence systems able to think on
their own? What happens when two black holes collide? How will the
universe end? Useful and informative, The Handy Physics Answer Book
also includes a glossary of commonly used terms to cut through the
jargon, a helpful bibliography, and an extensive index. Ideal for
students, curious readers of all ages, and anyone reckoning with the
essential questions about the universe. This handy resource is an
informative primer for applications in everyday life as well as the
most significant scientific theories and discoveries of our time.
And, we promise, no whiteboard needed.
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